
Record of Monthly Meeting of Lewisham Cyclists (LC) at Lewisham Civic Centre on Wednesday 
21st November 2018 6.30pm 

 

Jane Davis (Coordinator), Tim Collingridge (Secretary), Anna Schulenburg, Mike Tisdell, Brian 
Turpin, Matt Begg, Cllr Mark Ingleby (brief visit), Rik Andrew, Roger Stocker. 
Apologies: John Phillips, Jeremy Doyle, Alex Raha. 

 
The following items were discussed at the meeting: 

 Topical Items 

o Change of meeting format – there was general agreement regarding the new 

meeting format. 

o LC outreach presentation run-through – this was discussed and the presentation 

was agreed with some minor refinements to be made. 

o Upcoming Brockley Better Streets workshop – LC representatives will attend. 

o Lewisham Council Local Implementation Plan high-spots – the high-spots were 

discussed and it was agreed to send out a last minute reminder to members to 

respond in person. LC had previously responded (see links below). 

o Lewisham Cyclists website update proposals – agreed to take this forward. 

 Update from Cycling Champion  

 Projects & Community Activity feedback  

o Catford Master Planning and A205/A21 junction redesign – a meeting has been 

scheduled with the Master Planners in late November. 

o Lewisham Gateway – Tim & Brian had a meeting with Cllr Bill Brown (Chair of 

Overview & Scrutiny) earlier on 26th October. He is going to try to get hold of the 

TfL Safety Audits for the Lewisham Gateway ‘H’ junction. 

 Attendees News & Views  

 

Important links for members to review and please respond: 

 Lewisham Local Implementation Plan 3 Consultation (Closes 24th Nov) 

https://consultation.lewisham.gov.uk/planning/lip/  

See Lewisham Cyclists response to the Stakeholders Consultation here: 

https://lewishamcyclists.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/LBL-LIP3-consultation-

response.pdf  

 Deptford Parks Liveable Neighbourhood Events & Consultations (Closure date not 

specified) 

https://deptfordparks.commonplace.is/news/2018/11/20/we-need-you!  

 A New Vision for New Cross - Area Framework and Station Opportunity Study (Closes 14th 

Dec) 

https://consultation.lewisham.gov.uk/planning/new-cross-area-framework/  

 

Meeting ended around 8.15pm. 

 

N.B. There isn’t a Monthly Meeting in December, but there is a Social Ride on Sat 15th 
December, see www.lewishamcyclists.co.uk for details.  

 
Next Monthly Meeting will be on Wednesday 16th January at 6.30 pm at Lewisham Civic Centre. 
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